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Comments: My wife and I have been to GMUG numerous times over the last 8 years. We enjoy hiking, and use

of OHV trails within the area. 

The 50 inch trails are our favorite as we are getting up in years, and OHVs take us further in a day than we can

hike. The area is beautiful and should be shared by as many people as want to travel the roads and trails.

The trails and roads within the area should remain as they are. There is sufficient "wilderness" already within

Colorado. These non motorized areas are no longer "pristine", as visitors to the area pack it in but don't pack it

out. At least with the trails trash clean up can be accomplished more easily.

I would like to see more trails connecting areas to each other. 


